
Pastor                  Fr David Hogman 

    (frdhogman@gmail.com) 
 

Polish Chaplain   Fr Paul Szczur, SDS 
 

Korean Pastor     Fr Philip Bae 
 

Parish Administrative Assistant/Secretary  

Katherene Newton 
 

Coordinator of Religious Education for  

Children - Miriam Podmoroff  

    (mirpod@yahoo.com) 

EUCHARISTIC CELEBRATIONS 
 

WEEKDAY MASS  

Adoration before Mass  

Tuesday ñFriday  

July & August Mass schedule:- Please read ñLiturgyò 
 

No 9am weekday Mass from July 18 --August 12. 
 

1st Saturday of the month  

No 1st Saturday Mass in August & September. 
 

WEEKEND MASS  

Saturday        5:00 pm  

Sunday  

Sunday - Polish  

Sunday - Korean  
 

OTHER KOREAN MASS TIMES :   

Wednesday        7:30pm  

Thursday       10:30am  

Friday       10:30am  

1st Saturday of the month   10:30am  
 

For August & September Mass schedule, please 
visit  ñhttp://caf®.daum.net/hsaemò 
 

RECONCILIATION 
Saturday       4:00pm  

 

8:00am till 8:55am  

9:00 am  

  

 

 

9:00am  

 

 

 

8:30 & 10:00 am  

12:30 pm  

3:00 pm  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For Sacraments of Baptism, Anointing and Visiting 
the Sick and Marriage, contact Fr David Hogman. 
A minimum of six months notice prior to the 
marriage date is required. 

ADDRESS & CONTACT INFO 

SACRED HEART ROMAN CATHOLIC CHURCH  

4040 Nelthorpe St, Victoria BC, V8X 2A1  

Phone:  250.479.1611     Fax:  250.479.9350 

Web   www.sacredheartvictoria.com 

E-mail  sacredheartchurch@shaw.ca 
 

Office Hours  Monday                   Closed 

        Tuesday - Friday      9:30amð3:00pm 
 

        Lunch          12:00nn-12:30pm 
 

Emergency Hospital Chaplain : 250-889 3761 



 

 

Sixteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time                                                               17 July 2016 

THIS WEEK IN THE PARISH 

ɼƘƮƴşƶƮƱƱƸşƠƭƣşƥƱƤƳşƠơƮƴƳşƲƮşƬƠƭƸşƳƧƨƭƦƲūşƠƭƣşƸƤƳşƥƤƶşƠƱƤşƭƤƤƣƤƣΦέ 

First Reading :  Genesis 18:1-10  

Abraham said, ñLord, do not pass by your servant.ò 

Responsorial Psalm . 
O Lord, who may abide in your tent? 

Second Reading :  Colossians 1:24-28  

I am making known the mystery hidden throughout the ages, now revealed to his saints. 

Gospel:   Luke 10:38-42  

Martha welcomes Jesus into her home. ñMary has chosen the better part.ò 

Prayers for those who are ill . 
 

Dorothy Bailey, Vicky Dziekan; Marie Kalnciems, Edmee Kearney, Mary Loughran, Maureen Prashad & Ben Perri. 

Prayers for the deceased . Soterania Gaac, Betty Ann McKenzie, Teresita Red and Marie Rogando. 
 

If there are members of your family or friends who are ill or have recently died, and for whom you wish prayers, 
please contact the Parish office to provide their names. 

Morning Weekday Mass (July and August)  
 

Please take note of the following:- 
 

Monday, July 18 to Thursday, July 21:- Mass at 9:30am  
(with St Andrewôs Summer Camp kids). 
 

Friday, July 22 to Friday, August 12, 2016:- NO Mass. 
 

Monday, August 15ðThe Assumption of The Blessed 
Virgin Mary:- Mass at 6:00pm. 
 

Regular 9:00am schedule resumes from Tues, Aug 16. 
 

All Day Adoration during summer  
 

There will be NO All-Day Adoration on August 5th and 
September 2nd. Thank you. 
ððððððððððððððððððððððððð- 

A Mass celebration and potluck  

Friar Danôs birthday and farewell 
 

Recently, Friar Dan Gurnick, ofm has been assigned to 
Mount St. Francis Retreat Center in Cochrane, AB.  
 

Friar Dan would like to invite you to a farewell & birthday 
Mass and pot luck on Wed, August 3 at 5:30pm. 
 

Mass will be at 5:30pm here in Sacred Heart Parish with 
pot luck dinner in the parish hall immediately after. 
ððððððððððððððððððððððððð- 

Feast of St Clare  August 13  
 

If you are interested, parishioners are invited to join 
Perlita for the Feast Of St Clare to the Monastery of the 
Poor Clare in Duncan on August 13.  

This is on ñfirst come first serveò basis, with only 47 seats 
available.  
For more info or reservation, please call : 250-294-3175 / 
250-598-1247 or email: pamaranperlita@gmail.com. 
ððððððððððððððððððððððððð- 

A note of thanks from Father Al:  
 

"I would like to thank all of you who joined me in the 
celebration of my 25tth Sacerdotal Anniversary on Friday, 
June 24th.  To all those who attended the Thanksgiving 
Mass; those who offered masses and prayers; those who 
came to the potluck, brought food, cards and gifts; to  
Fr David for his support; to the Musicians, Altar Servers 
and Lectors for enhancing the Liturgical celebration; to 
Katherene and Marilyn for organizing the event and 
making sure that everything ran smoothly. As I praise and 
thank God for the gift of 25 years as Priest, I give 
gratitude to Him, for you are all a blessing to me.  
Thank you, Father Al." 

Childrenõs Faith Formation 

2016 September Classes   Register NOW  

 For all children of ages 5 to13, including those preparing 
for the Sacraments of Confirmation, 1st Communion or 
Reconciliation.  
If your child has previously been enrolled in classes at 
Sacred Heart Parish, please email Miriam if you wish 
them to continue with the next grade level.  
If your child is new to this program, please complete the 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION AND VOCATIONS 

LITURGY, THE SACRAMENTS, PRAYER AND THE WORD OF GOD 

CALENDAR 

Wednesday 20 July K of C Exec Meeting Parish Hall 7:00pm 

Friday 22 July & 12 August Christian Meditation Parish Hall 9:30am 

Monday 8 August Led By The Spirit Pope John Hall 7:15pm 

mailto:pamaranperlita@gmail.com


 

 

registration form found in the foyer or on the website and 
email it: mirpod@yahoo.com or submit to the parish office 

2016 Diocesan Family Conference  

Important update  Aug 12-14 in Nanoose Bay. 
  
 

Keynote speaker is Sr John Mary Sullivan FSE, from the 
Office of Life, Marriage and Family for the Archdiocese of 
Vancouver. Sr Sullivan, a graduate of the John Paul II 
Institute for Studies on Marriage & the Family in WA, 
D.C., worked as a family therapist for 8  years.  
 

As a Franciscan Sister of the Eucharist, she is passionate 
about all things family; marriage preparation, fertility 
awareness and natural family planning, personal 
formation, marriage enrichment, and parenting. 
 

Bp Gary, Fr Stephen and Fr Dean will join us too as we 
pray, play and deepen our family relationships. 
 

Register: rcdvictoria.org or reine_and_ian@hotmail.com 
ððððððððððððððððððððððððð- 

The Catholic Health Association of BC  

ñWhat Do Aging People Wantò  
 

76th Annual General Meeting and Conference 
Thurs, Sept 15, Executive Plaza Hotel, Coquitlam  
 

Keynote speaker, Isobel Mackenzie will share the work 
done in identifying the major issues in seniorsô care in BC 
and how we are doing in meeting those needs.  
We will explore several dimensions of seniorsô care 
including the social and physical needs, the technical 
aspects of planning for later life, how spiritual care in 
facilities is an integral part of healing and how we will face 
the new legislation related to Medical Assistance in 
Dying.  
Together, the presenters will build a scenario of care and 
planning that will be essential to providing effective 
programs that ensure the health and dignity for our 
growing elderly population. 
 

Conference registration deadline: September 9th  
Registration for the day, including lunch: $150  
 

Catholic Health Association of BC, 9387 Holmes St  
Burnaby, BC V3N 4C3  

St Andrewõs High School 
 

The St Andrewôs Rowing Academy would like to thank 
you for generously supporting our raffle ticket sales to 
fund our trip to the National High School Rowing 
Championships this June.  
 

Our Rowing Academy took part in 16 races with many of 
our athletes achieving a personal best. These results 
supported the Academyôs goal for our new rowers to gain 
experience and our senior rowers to work on their skill 
development.  
 

The entire Rowing Academy, Coaches and Parents, 
thank you for your enthusiastic support. 

Job Postings  
 
 

The Roman Catholic Diocese of Victoria is seeking a full-
time executive assistant to support the Chief Financial 
Officer and senior leadership by performing designated 
responsibilities to ensure optimal day to day workflow.  
 

The incumbent provides comprehensive administrative 
support in a professional, courteous and efficient manner 
while maintaining absolute confidentiality. 
 

Please submit a r®sum® and a cover letter by August 15, 
to Leah MacKenzie/ Roman Catholic Diocese of Victoria. 
Email: leahm@rcdvictoria.org  
Full details of the position can be found on the Diocese 
website: http://www.rcdvictoria.org/employment.php 
 

Island Catholic Schools  

Special Educ Assistants: St Andrewôs Regional High Sch 
 

Director: St Josephôs Sch: Victoria, Early Learning Centre 
 

Special Educ Assistants: St. Josephôs Sch, Victoria 
 

Primary teachers: John Paul II School, Port Alberni 
 

Special Educ Assistant: St. Josephôs School, Chemainus 
 

Application forms and details are posted on http://
cisdv.bc.ca/employment-opportunities.php 
ððððððððððððððððððððððððð 

Automatic Debit  
 

Automatic Debit is available for parishioners wishing to 
have their Sunday Offering debited directly from their 
bank account on a monthly basis. 
 

If you wish to learn more about this, please feel free to 
pick-up an information package from the church foyer. or 
call the parish office. Thank you - Bob P, Finance Chair. 

 

DONATIONS  
25th & 26th June 2016 

Envelopes/Loose  $3,428.35 
PAD    $   896.75 
Other Revenue  $   350.00 
Total    $4,675.10 

 

DONATIONS  
2nd & 3rd July 2016 

Envelopes/Loose  $3,832.05 
PAD    $   896.75 
Other Revenue  $   350.00 
Total    $5,078.80 

 

DONATIONS  
9th & 10th July 2016 

Envelopes/Loose  $2,941.35 
PAD    $   896.75 
Other Revenue  $   350.00 
Total    $4,188.10 

 

Thank you & enjoy summer! 
 
 

Next bulletin :- Weekend of August 13/14. 

STEWARDSHIP, ADMINISTRATION AND FINANCE  

MARRIAGE, FAMILY LIFE, AND THE SANCITY OF HUMAN LIFE  

YOUTH AND YOUNG ADULTS  

mailto:leahm@rcdvictoria.org%20


 

 

PARISH MINISTRIES 

ADVERTISING 

PARISH PASTORAL 
COUNCIL 2016 / 2017 
Stan Dzbik   Chairperson 
Marilyn Turner  Outreach 
Catherine Minvielle Adult Religious Ed 
Richard Byeon 
Vincenza Cameron 
Michele Ricard 
Hilda Rosales 
Gilbert Santos 
Angela Spencer 

These businesses support our Parish through their advertising - Please support them!  

PARISH MINISTRIES/GROUPS 
 

 

Altar Servers   Andrew Cripps .   778-440-3403 
Attic Treasures     Jim Haffey   389 0440 
     Pat Tonkin   721-0293 
Bazaar    Rita Kelly   598 9558 
Bereavement Support  David MacIntyre  383 9955 
Christian Meditation  Margie Noonan  388-3173 
Clothing Sale   Mary Bennett  477-5145 
Craft Group    Elizabeth Olcen   477-8115 
C.W.L.    Lidia Moodie  479-6495 
Eucharistic Ministers  Robert / Helen Payne 370-0241 
Finance Chairperson  Robert Payne  370 0241 
Knights of Columbus  Oscar Perez de Tagle 778 265 0013 
Led By The Spirit Group David MacIntyre  383-9955 
Music Coordinator  Rafael Oei   383-1523 
Pastoral Care Ministry  Hilda Rosales     778 432-0709 
Prayer Line    Pamela Blakeslee  477-0579 
Pro-Life Ministry   Rocio King   744-2802 
Proclaimers   Catherine Minvielle 294-4923 
Raffle Coordinators  Walt Ryan    658-5044 
     Susan Nawrocki     778 433-0199 
     Georgina Short  727-2615 
RCIA     Vincenza Cameron 479-6488 
Responsible Ministry Coord Isme Liem   479-1611 
Social Justice/Dev & Peace Margie Noonan  388-3173 
St. Vincent de Paul  Georgina Short  727-2615 
Ushers    Lisa Stearns   479-7145 
Youth Ministry    Sandy Bourbeau   881-0140
     (email at san.beau@gmail.com) 

Sands Funeral Chapel of Victoria 

For information on funerals and pre-planning, 

please contact Knight of Columbus, Nolan Adam  

250.388-5155 or nadam@arbormemorial.com 
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